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June 2nd at 12:30-2:30 

Elvis Performance 

 

June 4th at 3pm 

Pie and Ice Cream Social 

 

June  11th at 1pm 

John Krob 

 

June 14th at 1pm 

Dale Thomas 

 

June 14th at 2pm 

14th Anniversary Celebration 

 

June 21st at 1pm 

Just Mike 

 

June 21st at 6pm  

Leo Shima and Gale Cuppy 
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Let’s Celebrate This Month!!! 

1st: Happy Birthday Marcalee T! 

1st: Anne F has resided at Prairie Hills for 1 year! 

1st: Lester O has resided at Prairie Hills for 1 year! 

1st: Venita R has resided at Prairie Hills for 6 years! 

3rd: Happy Birthday Melissa G! 

3rd: Happy Birthday Nicole S! 

5th: Liz H has been a team member for 2 years! 

14th: Marcalee T has resided at Prairie Hills for 1 year! 

18th: Happy Birthday Bonnie A! 

21st: Berniece S has resided at Prairie Hills for 11 years! 

25th: Happy Birthday Robert F! 

Join Us This 

Month!  

Residents: Get $500 off 1 month’s rent if you refer a friend*. 

The friend referred has to be a new prospect, that we are not currently in contact with. 

Congratulations Class of  2019 

Above, five out of our six graduating high school seniors came to 

celebrate their graduation with our residents. Our graduating sen-

iors shared their future plans with our residents and received lots of  

wisdom and well wishes from the residents.  



Above: Residents made May Day baskets that we delivered to family and friends in the community.  

This year we recognize six graduating High School seniors. Congratulations to Shelby 

Slaton, Kenzie Poppe, Makayla Hansen, Katelyn Binns, Rachel Hart and Nick Urmie.  

The Cedar County Youth Council volunteers visited with our residents on a Saturday morning for a couple 

hours. The residents had the opportunity to play games, get manicures, or just visit. A lot of them just 

enjoyed visiting and connecting with the high school students. The Cedar County Youth Council is made 

up of 4-H Members from all across Cedar County. This wonderful group of students will be back again in 

June to show off their 4-H presentations before they have to present at the Cedar County Fair. The resi-

dents and volunteers filled the community room and some even played several games of pool in our 

game room. It was a fun filled morning. 

Below: The North Cedar Chamber Choir came to perform for the residents this month. It was a wonderful 

afternoon of music with some very talented young men and women. They performed some of the same 

pieces they performed for their spring concert. It was very well received. 

Congratulations Class of 2019 
You have brains in your head. 

You have feet in your shoes. 

You can steer yourself  

In any direction you choose! 

——Dr . Seuss 


